UCC 0108 09S

From: Peden, Maria T
Sent:  Thursday, April 30, 2009 10:40 AM

To: ‘dwells@uh.edu’
Cc: Morales, Jeanette F; Slmon Bott; Dr. Sarah Fishman; Hermann, Debbie A; Kennedy, Heidi A; Curry,
Lawrence H

Subject: RE: University Coordinating Commission: Athletic Advisory Board Response needed for UCC 0102
09S

Dr. Wells,

I am in support of UCC 0102 09S and very much appreciate being included in the review. [ have one edit to
suggest on page 1, under “Dropping courses”, 41 point under “Before dropping courses”. We have several
assistant/associate athletic directors and [ believe we need to clarify the correct office: “Athletes must see the
Associate Director of Athletics for Student-Athlete Services”.

Other than that small edit, | have no other comments.

Kindest regards,

Maria Peden

Associate Director of Athletics
Student-Athlete Services
3-9983

From: Morales, Jeanette F
Sent: Wednesday, April 29, 2009 2:37 PM
To: Peden, Maria T

Cc: 'dwells@uh.edu’
Subject: University Coordinating Commission: Athletic Advisory Board Response needed for UCC 0102 09S

Dear Maria:

The purpose of the University Coordinating Commission (UCC) is to facilitate discussion throughout .
the University Community on proposals that have been formulated but not yet approved. The UCC will
try to ensure that proposed policies and procedures will be available to those university groups for
whom they may be relevant, as quickly as possible.

The Undergraduate Council has submitted a proposal titled Undergraduate Drop Policy (UCC 0102
09S), and the UCC has decided that this proposal may be relevant to your group. Please review the
attached document and, if relevant, relay your comments and suggestions to the group making the
proposal no later than 5/15/2009. Copies of dissenting opinion should be forwarded, in writing, to the
originator of the policy and the UCC (ucc@uh.edu) by the date noted above.

Sincerely,
Dan Wells, Chair
University Coordinating Commission

DWELLS@UH.EDU
hitp://www.uh.edu/ucc/

4/30/2009




